
Some of you visited the reconstruction of the 1607 pinnace Virginia in Bath 

Maine.  Construction is complete and sailing tours are now available. 

Additionally, Maine's First Ship center has an interesting lecture series for June 

and July.  Check it out, Events - Maine’s First Ship.   

 

 

https://mfship.org/events/

